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Butterfield - Rep. Jack Brooks, chairman of House Government 
Operations Committee, "called today for the Federal Aviation 
Administration to improve and enforce safety regulations for 
the air shipment of hazardous materials. 	[He] sent a letter 
to the F.A.A. Administrator, Alexander P. Butterfield, asking 
for a report within two weeks on what action the agency had 
taken or intended to take on a series of 16 recommendations 
of the National Transportation Safety Board." 

This seems to imply Brooks' letter was written today, 
although no date is given for it. If so, Butterfield is 
still with the FAA; see entry 6 Feb, Butterfield "is 
understood .... " 
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